
Update- March 15- 5:40 pm 

Dear Parents, 

I just wanted to give everyone a quick update: 

• We will be having morning prayer and announcements tomorrow morning at 8:30 

am on my youtube channel.   I will send a link before 8:30 if your child would like to 

join.   This is not mandatory.  It will just give us a chance to start off the day with 

prayer. 

• Teachers will send the daily assignments/ schedule before 9:00 am.   There is no set 

time/ schedule for students to work on certain subjects, unless the teacher provides 

this guidance.   All specific assignments, videos or meetings will be sent by your 

teacher. 

• Your teachers will be available everyday from 8:00 am until 3:30 pm.   If you have any 

questions, please email or Google chat with them. 

• The building will be open Monday from 8:00- 3:00 if you need to come pick up any 

items from the classrooms.   If possible, please call the office or email the teacher 

and let us know what items you need to pick up.   We are going to try and minimize 

the bodies in the building, so we will gather the items you need and have them ready 

in the front office.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you or your child need anything.  

Mr. Tracy Hamner, Principal 

 


